
 

 
 
 
6 June 2019 
 
 
RE: ICA Letter Re: Proposed Renewal of .ORG Registry Agreement 
 
Mr. Zak Muscovitch 
General Counsel, Internet Commerce Association (ICA) 
  
Dear Mr. Muscovitch: 
 
Thank you for submitting your letter from 17 May 2019 regarding the proposed renewal of the 
.org Registry Agreement.  Per your request, this letter has been shared with the ICANN Board 
of Directors. Additionally, we thank you for submitting the ICA’s perspectives via the public 
comment proceeding.  
  
The report of public comments was published on 3 June 2019 and will be included in the 
materials provided to the Board.  
   
Sincerely, 

  

 
Cyrus K. Namazi 
Senior Vice President 
Global Domains Division 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.icann.org/en/system/files/correspondence/muscovitch-to-chalaby-namazi-17may19-en.pdf
https://www.icann.org/en/system/files/files/report-comments-org-renewal-03jun19-en.pdf

